
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

We welcomed our newest Board Members including our New Board Chair 

 

 



 
 

About Matariki 

Matariki is the Māori New Year based on the lunar calendar. It is a time to celebrate new life, remember those who’ve passed on, and plan for the future. The 

start of the new dawn is a time to gather with whānau and friends and celebrate what has been and what is to come. 

 We also launched our new Matariki Badge available for you to purchase online. 



 
 

Our Patron sent us a message, you can view this on Leaders Hub. 

 

 

 



We reviewed figures from last year. 



 
 

We shared some exciting things that have been happening in our Units across the country. 

 

 

 



 
 

We shared some exciting details from our Discovery Events. 

 

 

 



 
 

We shared some figures around our Girl Membership participation. 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

This graph shows the drops in membership around New Zealand’s highest Covid 19 cases. 

 



 

 
We shared some statistics around our tracking so far this year. 

 

 

 



 
 

Talked about our new Strategic Plan. 

 

 

 



 
Discussed up coming Young Leader and Connect events. 

 

 

 

 



 
Talked about Udutu modules being refreshed. 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Talked about the upcoming trainings and where to find the Training Calendar. 

 

 



 
Talked the Staff and Volunteer Vacancies and gave an update on recruitment progress. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Reminder that the applications for the Ruth Herrick Ranger Scholarship close on the 31st July. 

 



 

 

Update on the biscuit launch coming up. 

 



 

Outcome of the Lets Kōrero together response package launched earlier this year. 

Reminder if you don’t know who to contact, email volunteer.enquiries@ggnz.org.nz 
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Shared our Health and Safety Report statistics. 

 



 

Then we opened it up to your questions 


